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Friday 13 June 2025 

 

School Communication 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We’re pleased to let you know that our school has successfully moved to a 

new Management Information System (MIS) called Arbor. 

Arbor will make it easier for us to communicate with you and manage school 

information more efficiently. It will also allow you to access key information 

about your child in one place. 

We will begin using Arbor to send important messages and letters, either by 

email or directly through the Arbor Parent App. 

What you need to do 

• Get started with Arbor: 

Please take a moment to watch this short video about the Parent App: 

https://youtu.be/kFCuC1NyH5U 

 

• Look out for registration details: 

We’ll be sending you instructions shortly on how to register and set up the 

Arbor Parent App. Once you receive them, please follow the steps to 

complete your registration and link your child’s account. 

 

https://youtu.be/kFCuC1NyH5U


 

 

We’re excited about the benefits this new system will bring and appreciate 

your support as we make the transition. 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact our Admin Team. 

Best regards, 

SHS 

 


